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We thought it would be a great time to introduce our new termly  

newsletter. The last few months have been busy for the PTA and 

we have achieved so many great things. We had great success 

with our sleepover and a really exciting Easter egg raffle. Here is a 

summary of what we have done so far, and what's coming up 

next. 

Welcome Everyone! 

Hey Big Spenders! 

We must confess we don't wait around when it comes to 

spending a bit of cash. Why? Because we want to make 

sure that the funds we raise as a result of your very hard 

work are spent not just wisely but also quickly, so our  

children can benefit from new resources and  

experiences without delay. We work closely with the 

school to identify the areas where some extra funding 

can go a long way and enrich our children's learning  

journey. These are some of the projects and initiatives we 

backed during the first term:  

 

Class playtime resources: New games and  

activities for the children to enjoy during wet play. 

Barrington Stoke dictionaries: They will help build spelling 

confidence and are dyslexia friendly.   

Geography atlases: These will help to support the       

teaching of geography by giving classes great  

quality atlases. 

Library books: We have brought lots of new fiction books 

to continue to expand our school 

library. 

Future Events! 

23rd May - Bend the rules day 

23rd June - Family BBQ 

21st July - Disco 

Reminders! 

Clothes Bank - Don’t forget to use our clothing bank        

situated near the main entrances, your donation with help 

support  and raise funds for our school PTA. 

Pre-loved uniform - We have a clothes rail situated in the 

school entrance, you can donate unwanted  

uniform but also pick up uniform for your children for a small 

donation. A range of different ages are available.  

Our PTA needs more support, events can not 

run without awesome volunteers and class reps. 

So if you can give up just a few hours to support 

one event a year that would AMAZING! OR If 

you would like to be a class rep please let your 

class teacher know. 

TUCK SHOP 

We will be running a tuck shop EVERY FRIDAY starting 

9th June. Year 6 will be running the first tuck shop.  

16th June - Year 5 parents 

23rd June - Year 4 parents 

30th June - Year 3 parents 

14th July - Year 2 parents 

21st July - Year 1 parents 

We need you to give up just an hour of your time in the  

afternoon to support your child’s class. Who can raise 

the most money! Let the best class win. 

Enjoying new books 

Easter egg 

raffle    

winners! 

Class      

playtime        

resources 

Christmas Fayre fun! 


